
   

 

  

Skagit Transit 

Service Changes 
To Be Implemented September 14, 2015 

 



Summary 
 

Starting Monday, September 14, 2015, the following service changes will go into effect: 

1. Minor schedule changes for Routes 206, 305, and 300. 

2. Route 207 will no longer service the Skagit County Jail stop on 3rd Street in Mount Vernon. 

Passengers are encouraged to use Skagit Station as an alternative.  

3. Route 207 will operate less frequently with buses departing Skagit Station every 45 minutes 

rather than every 30 minutes. 

A revised Rider Guide will go into circulation the week of August 31st publicizing these changes. 

  



Route 206 – Minor Schedule Changes 
Starting September 14th, Route 206 buses will depart Skagit Station at 5 and 35 minutes after the hour 

between 6:35am and 7:35pm Monday through Friday and between 8:05 and 5:35 on Saturday and 

Sunday. This change is being made to improve system wide on-time performance. The new schedule is 

shown below.  

 

  



Route 305 – Minor Schedule Changes 
Starting September 14th, the bus schedule for Route 305 will be adjusted by less than 5 minutes to 

improve on-time performance. The new schedule is shown below. 

 

 



Route 300 – Minor Schedule Changes 
Two timepoints on the Route 300 schedule have been adjusted by 5 minutes to improve on-time 

performance. Route 300 West will be scheduled to arrive at Chuckanut Park and Ride five minutes later 

than the current schedule. Route 300 East will be scheduled to arrive at Sedro-Woolley High School five 

minutes earlier than the current schedule. The new schedule is shown below. 

 

 



 

Route 207 Changes 
 

Beginning September 14th, Route 207 will no longer service the bus stop at the County Jail on 3rd Street 

in downtown Mount Vernon. Passengers are encouraged to use Skagit Station as an alternative to the 

Jail stop. The walking distance between the two stops is 0.16 of a mile. Additionally, Route 207 will begin 

operating less frequently with buses leaving Skagit Station every 45 minutes rather than every 30 

minutes. This decision is being made to improve system-wide on-time performance. Effective 

September 14, 2015, the following schedule will go into effect. 

 




